
 
 
From: IM [mailto:imrimi@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 12, 2018 2:33 PM 
To: Data Center 
Subject: GC-2018-0377 
 
Hello, 
 
I was provided this email address to send updates to. 
 
Since opening the complaint Spier have addressed my concerns. At this point I feel this can be 
closed. 
 
Thanks, 
Imri Meiron  
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